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The Commission looks f orward ta receipt of notification of
acceptance of this recommendation by the three Contracting Parties
in accordance with Article VII of the Convention.

Sincerely yours,

David Good
Secretary
INTERNATIONAL NORTH PACIFIC FISHERIES COMMISSION

c.c. - Bernard E. Skud
Executive Director
INPFC


